
 

The following entities, which serve the noted regions, are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association: Western and Northeastern PA: Highmark Inc. 
d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield, Highmark Choice Company, Highmark Health Insurance Company, Highmark Coverage Advantage Inc., Highmark Benefits Group 
Inc., First Priority Health, First Priority Life or Highmark Senior Health Company. Central and Southeastern PA: Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield, Highmark 
Benefits Group Inc., Highmark Health Insurance Company, Highmark Choice Company, or Highmark Senior Health Company. Delaware: Highmark BCBSD Inc. d/b/a 
Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield. West Virginia: Highmark West Virginia Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield, Highmark Health Insurance Company, or Highmark 
Senior Solutions Company. Western NY:  Highmark Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield. Northeastern NY: Highmark 
Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield.  
 
All references to “Highmark” in this document are references to the Highmark company that is providing the member’s health benefits or health benefit administration and/or 
to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies. 
 
 
 
 

 

BCBSA Provider Settlement 
Blue Cross Blue Shield Association (BCBSA) and Blue Cross and Blue Shield companies are pleased with 
the Court’s Order approving the settlement we reached to resolve the claims in this case. As the settlement 
approval process continues to progress, Blue Cross Blue Shield Association remains committed to 
finalizing the agreement and implementing its terms. We reject claims plaintiffs made in the lawsuit. 
However, to end our time in court, we will make operational changes and provide payments to members of 
the class involved in the case. Throughout the settlement approval process, we have remained focused on 
the goal we have had for more than 90 years: improving access to high-quality, affordable, and equitable 
health care for everyone. 

Settlement Information 
Individuals or groups who have questions about the settlement should use one of three resources to find 
out more: 

• The settlement website, at www.bcbsprovidersettlement.com 
• A toll-free inquiry number, which is (888) 452-3095. 
• An email address, which is Administrator@BCBSProviderSettlement.com  

These resources are the best sources of information related to the class action settlement. 
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